
NEOkla Club Meeting   December 14, 2021 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Todd Swain – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George 
Walker.  The minutes of the November meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: The schedule for 2022 will be ready soon. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: The MIDIV schedule is online.  The Super Tour at 
Hallett will be on April 23-24. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: The proposed budget for 2022 is $5596.  Neil 
Cox Moved to approve a budget of $5600; Todd Swain seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
 
Neil announced that the national convention for 2022 will be virtual.   
 
The NEOkla Awards Party will be on February 5 at Burnco.  Amanda Maize volunteered 
to head the decorating committee. 
 
Neil Cox moved to donate one autocross entry and one rally cross entry for the silent 
auction at the MIDIV Convention.  Todd Swain seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Betty Martin thanked James Stowers for bringing cupcakes to the meeting for her 
birthday. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 
 
 


